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WBBA Annual Meeting 

We hope you can attend the 1997 Annual Meeting, 2-5 October 1997, at Ash Meadow 
National Wildlife Refuge in Nevada just across the state line from Death Valley National 
Park in California. Accommodations will be at Pahrump, NV, about 60 miles west of Las 
Vegas. The site is easily accessible by car from southern California. Las Vegas has 
direct flights from many North American cities. 

The meeting will feature demonstrations of equipment and field techniques at a time 
when fall migrants should still be present. WBBA meeting paper sessions always 
include summaries of a variety of fascinating banding projects, and a member of the 
Banding Lab staff is often present to report on developments there. Field trips are 
planned to interesting birding areas. 

Hopefully, the revised and expanded second edition of "Identification Guide to North 
American Passerines" by Pyle, Howell, Yunick, and DeSante will be available at the 
meeting. 

For information or to register, contact Ken Voget at (702) 646-3401. 
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